
 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Parks & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 1/20/2025 

Re: Award Bid for Lifeguard Chairs 

There is a total of six fixed lifeguard chairs at the aquatic complex.  This year, Parks & 
Recreation budgeted to replace three lifeguard chairs posing the greatest safety hazards. Two 
of the chairs would be installed at the wave pool and one at the lap pool.  The installation of 
lifeguard chairs will be performed internally. 

I would recommend the city council awarding the bid for lifeguard chairs to Poolweb Commercial 
Pool Supplies in the amount of $12,243.39. 

The approved budget for the project is $22,000.  Feel free to reach out to me with any 
questions. 


